
 

 
COUNTY COUNCIL 

       
LEGISLATIVE SUMMARY 

 
To:   All Councilmembers of the Anne Arundel County Council 
 
From:  Linda M. Schuett, Legislative Counsel 
 
Date:  August 29, 2019 
 
Subject: Bill No. 71-19 
 

 
 In 2015, the County Council adopted a provision that exempted structures for nonprofit 
veterans and military service organizations from the need to pay capital facility connection 
charges. See Section 13-5-813 (l) of the Code. The bill provided that the ordinance was to remain 
in effect for five years, after which time the exemption would have no further force or effect.  
 

Bill No. 71-19 repeals the provision that the ordinance was to remain in effect for five 
years, thereby making the exemption for structures for nonprofit veterans and military service 
organizations permanent. 
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